
  
  

Republic of the Philippines  
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT  

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION  
Regional Office III  

  
  
  
  
CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM  

No. 68, series of 2020  

  
  
For  : ALL PRESIDENTS / HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III  

      
Attn  : ALL FOCAL PERSONS FOR ASEAN / INTERNATIONALIZATION UNIT OF HEIS  
  

Subject : WEBINAR ON “REIMAGINING ASEAN IDENTITY AND CULTURAL DIVERSITY IN THE                  
NEW NORMAL” FOR THE HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III  

  
Date    : 19 August 2020  

______________________________________________________________________  

  

In celebration of the 53rd Founding Anniversary of the Association of Southeast Asian Nations  

(ASEAN), the CHEDRO-III arranged a webinar for the Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) in  

Region III entitled “Reimagining ASEAN Identity and Cultural Diversity in the New Normal” 
on 28 August 2020, from 9:00 AM to 11:30AM.  

  

The event aims to deal with the impact of global pandemic in the ASEAN Region that include the 
countries of Brunei Darussalam, Cambodia, Indonesia, Laos, Malaysia, Myanmar, Singapore, 
Thailand, and Vietnam and the Philippines.  The activity will also provide platforms for interaction 
among higher education institutions in Region III to bring them closer to ASEAN.  

  

The target participants are the Focal Persons for ASEAN/Internationalization Unit of Higher 
Education Institutions in the Region.  

  

Kindly confirm your attendance by registering through the google link, 
https://forms.gle/EbeqkkmZUpxH9gdH9, on or before 25 August 2020, 8:00AM. The Zoom 
Meeting details will be provided once registered.  Those who will not be able to login to the session 
and those who would like to hear the session, may also watch through the CHEDRO III Facebook 
(https:/www.facebook.com/CHEDRegional Office 3/).  

  

Should there be any queries, your designated staff may coordinate directly with Dr. Cristina M. 
Nuque and Mrs. Cristeta L. Taran at telephone number (045) 455 1662 or email at 
chedro3@ched.gov.ph.  

  

For the HEIs’ usual support and attendance, please.  

  
  
  
  
MARIA TERESITA MACANAS SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV  

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director  

  

https://forms.gle/EbeqkkmZUpxH9gdH9

